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21st October 2022 

 

Dear F2 Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Teddy Bear Baptism  
 

On Thursday 3rd November, in the afternoon, we would like to take our 

Reception Class to Church for a ‘Teddy Bear Baptism’. This will give them time 

to explore St Saviour’s Church as well as giving them the opportunity to be 

welcomed to school by the ministry team. 
 

Reverend Joe will talk to the children about baptism and what it means; if the 

children have a teddy bear they would like to bring with them they can then 

have him/her baptised by Joe. Tracey will then have a prayer with their bears 

along with an opportunity for the children to have a blessing.  
 

If you are available that afternoon, we would really appreciate your support 

walking the children to and from church – we are planning to leave at 1pm and 

will be back to school by the end of the day. Please let Miss Morton know if you 

are available by Tuesday 1st November so that we can arrange the groups. 
 

If you would not like your child to take part, please let us know. 
 

Kind regards 

Miss Shaw                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Deputy Head 

 


